
 

Mrs. Hart’s 

Newsletter 

Sept. 10th-28th   

Classroom News 

Dear Parents, 

We have had a busy first few weeks of school. We are 

really starting to get the classroom rules figured out 

and are working hard on being a school family. Ask your 

child about red and green choices in our classroom. 

The class has read many books about being kind and 

how each one of us is special and brings a unique quality 

to our classroom. 

The students have been observing our caterpillars and 

are anxiously, waiting for them to emerge from their 

chrysalis so that we can have a butterfly release party 

and send them to Mexico for the winter. 

Grandparents day is such an exciting day. The kids are 

excited to show them our room and preform their 

songs for them.  We have made a gift for our 

grandparents. We are sending home an extra one to 

give to grandparents that were unable to come.  

I hope everyone has a great weekend! 

  

 

Important Dates 

9/11- Book Orders due 

9/13- Pre-K Open House 

6:00-7:30 

9/12-11:20 Dismissal-No PM 

Pre-K Class 

9/25- Field Tip to Brooms 

Apple Orchard-be watching 

for more info. 

9/28- Homecoming Parade 

10/2- Fall pictures 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays 

8/22- Hannah Barham 

9/9- Ava Murphy 

10/3 Amon Mouser 
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Thanks to all the parents who donated supplies for our classroom. We 

greatly appreciate it. 
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What We’re Learning 

Theme: All About Me/ Butterflies/Apples 

Letter: Review A, M & C 

Color: Yellow 

Shape: Oval 

Number: 1 

Please review these skills with your child each 

week.  This will help reinforce what we are 

learning in class. We will also start working on 

learning to write our names. This is a skill that 

you can work on at home with your child.  We 

have also introduced AB patterning. Most of the 

kiddos are getting it. A great way to review this is 

by pointing out patterns in their clothes or making 

patterns with their snacks. 

 

 

Apples 

Way up high in the apple tree, 

Five little apples smiled at me. 

I shook that tree as hard as 

I could, 

And down came five apples. 

Mmmm, were they good! 

The school is collecting box 

tops, soda tabs, Prairie Farm’s 

milk caps, Coca-Cola bar 

codes and Campbell’s soup 

labels. The money from these 

items is used to help purchase 

things needed for the school. 

The school is also 

collecting lids and caps to 

be recycled into park 

benches for the Girard City 

Park. 

Other Information 

• I still need proof of income information for 

many of my returning pre-k students. 

• Most everyone has brought in extra clothes for 

their child.  We will be opening the water table 

next week.  If your child gets wet and does not 

have a change of clothes you will be called to 

come, get them. We have also had several milk 

and potty accidents. We are at a big kid school 

and do not have a nurse that has extra clothes to 

fit your child. 


